
ADVERTISEMENT OF REQUEST OF BIDS 

FOR PROCUREMENT OF METER SETTERS, CHECK VALVES, METER BOXES, AND 
OTHER APPURTENANCES ASSOCIATED WITH THE 2015 METER REPLACEMENT 
PROJECT FOR NORTH BEACH WATER DISTRICT, PACIFIC COUNTY, WA 

North Beach Water District, 25902 Vernon Avenue Suite D, Ocean 
Park, WA 98640, will receive sealed Bids on or before 10:00 
a.m., March 12, 2015, for the procurement of meter setters, 
check valves, meter boxes and other appurtenances associated the 
2015 meter replacement project.  All Bid envelopes must be 
marked “2015 METER REPLACEMENT MATERIALS BID.”  The District is 
not responsible for any Bid not marked as stated above.  Bids 
will be publicly opened and read aloud at this time. 

Specifications referred to herein are used to indicate the 
desired type, construction and/or operation.  An alternative may 
be offered provided that a detailed specification clearly 
identifying all deviations from the specified product is 
received by the District at least five days before the Bid 
opening date. 

The decision of the District, acting through the General Manager 
or an authorized representative, shall be final as to what 
constitutes acceptable deviations from specifications. 

Each proposal shall be accompanied by a certified check or Bid 
Bond by a recognized surety, in the amount of 5% of the total of 
the Bid price.  A proposal, once submitted, becomes the property 
of the District.  At the sole discretion of the District, the 
District reserves the right to allow a Bidder to reclaim 
submitted documents provided the documents are requested and 
retrieved no later than 48 hours prior to the scheduled Bid 
opening. 

After the time of opening, no Bid may be withdrawn for a period 
of 14 days.  The District reserves the right to accept any Bid, 
to reject any or all Bids, to waive irregularities and/or 
informalities in any Bid, and to make the award in any manner 
the District believes to be in its best interest. 

Any further information on the Bid documents may be obtained 
from the General Manager, (360) 244-0068. 
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